
 

 

Press release 
May 18, 2020 
 
 

Peab builds apartments in Ängelholm 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build 65 apartments for rent in the center of 
Ängelholm. The customer is Backahill Bostäder AB and the contract is worth SEK 
144 million.  
 
The property is located in the center of Ängelholm on Fågelsången 3 block, between 
Rönne River and Storgatan. Three buildings with five to six stories will be built along the 
edges of the existing car park. A courtyard for residents will be created on top of the car 
park. 
 
The project will be certified according to Miljöbyggnad Silver and will be furnished with 
solar panels as a complement. 
 
“We have done several projects together with Backahill, which is an important customer to 
Peab. We look forward to building apartments for rent for residents of Ängelholm and 
contributing to making more housing available. It is also great to be able to use a place with 
an old car park in order to enhance the city. This is a good example of locally produced 
community building with the environment in mind,” says Olle Olsson, Region Manager 
Peab. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract. Construction will start in January 2021 and occupation is 
planned for January 2023. 
 
The project will be order registered in the second quarter 2020. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Olle Olsson, Region Manager Peab, +46 733- 37 43 90 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725-33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 16,000 employees 
and SEK 55 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway, 
Finland and Denmark. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern 
Sweden. The Peab share is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 
 
 


